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September 11, 2024

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
but only for the information of DepEd Officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

This is to inform all concerned that Kharmela Events Travel & Tour represented
by Ms. Melanie Braga-Nogueras, General Manager is inviting all teachers, School Heads

and non-teaching personnel to attend the International Research Convention which will be
held in Bangkok, Thailand from April 3 to 6, 2025.

This prestigious gathering will bring together leading researchers, educators, and
professionals from across the globe to engage in insightful discussions, share

groundbreaking research, and explore emerging trends in education and other related
fields.

It is emphasized however that the conduct of such activity should be in strict
compliance with the following guidelines and regulations:

1. Joining shall be on a voluntary basis only;
2. No government fund shall be utilized;

For your information, guidance and strict compliance.
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C. BANZON EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Burgos St., Poblacion Oeste, Dagupan City
Telephone: (075) 653-4101
Website: depeddagupan.com
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DR. ROWENA C. BANZON CESO Vv
Schools Division Superintendent
SDO Dagupan City

Attention to:

DR. EDWIN R. FERRER
Public Schools District Supervisor
Division ALS - SHS Focal Person

Dear Sir/Ma’am:

We are honored to extend a formal invitation to you to attend the International Research Convention to be held
in Bangkok, Thailand from April 3 to 6, 2025.

This prestigious gathering will bring together leading researchers, educators, and professionals from across the
globe to engage in insightful discussions, share groundbreaking research, and explore emerging trends in
education and other related fields. The event will feature keynote presentations, collaborative workshops, and
interactive sessions designed to foster knowledge-sharing and professional development.

Your significant contributions to the educational sector make you an ideal participant in this intemational forum,
and we would be honored to have you among our esteemed attendees. We believe your experiise and insights
will greatly enhance the quality of discussions and contribute to the overall success of the event.

We sincerely hope that you will accept this invitation and join us in Thailand for this meaningful and
enriching event.

Sincerely yours,

MELANI(E BRAGA-NOEEERAS

General Manager



